
PCAA MEETING 

ELLSWORTH COUNTRY CLUB 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2025 

6:00 P.M.  

 

Members Present: Tina Huppert, Dan & Denise Hager, Roger & Delores Fritz, 
Vonnie Blodgett, Everett & Barb Muhlhausen, Linda Townsend, Mary 
Hoffmyeir, Jack & Mary O’Neil, Kevin & Diane Johnson, Brad & Leann Gutting, 
Mark Books & Joanie Churchill, Mark Broostin & Carla Hanvelt, Jim & Toni 
Bergman, Gaylen Langer, Jamie Langer & Dawn Kobs, Kim Deiss, Wendy 
Smith, Mark & Tammy Blodgett, Sheldon Huppert, Dickie Nelson, Butch 
Kinneman, Gary D. Huppert, R.B. Gary Huppert, Scott & Tina Ryden, Brian 
Stein, Brad & Anita Johnson, Kevin & Connie Burgess, Daryl Fay, Larry Carr & 
Janet Green, Jaci Draper, Tony Geraets, Mick Gaustad, Greg & Marcy Reid. 

Meeting called order by Jack O’Neil @ 6:01 P.M.  

Secretary’s Report read by Denise and motion to accept the minutes by Daryl 
and Everett.  

Treasurer’s Report read by Tina and motion to accept the minutes by Roger 
and Mary.  

Old Business:  

Scavenger Hunt update: Wendy told us that the booklets are due tonight, and 
they will be picking up at the participating establishments in the next few 
weeks. This was fun for people visiting various locations. Winner will be 
announced at the October 20th meeting @ Sabes. If you complete your book, 
you will be in the grand prize drawing. All others will be in the other drawings.  

Raffle ticket update: Dave shared with us about the sold tickets should be 
turned in by October 20th. If you have tickets and cannot sell, please let Dave 
know.  



New Banners: Dave updated us that we have six new banners for parades, and 
the cost was 332.52 by Jill’s Design. Dave will store them until they are needed 
for an event.  

Donations: Dave will contact the Spring Valley Fire and Ambulance 
Departments with our donation of 1000.00 each.  

County Road E and J are open again.  

Maps sold was 38.00.  

Group UTV ride is scheduled for October 11. Please watch Facebook or PCAA 
website for time and details. Jack may have an update later in the month.  

New Business: Wendy shared an idea for the wintertime to drive cars or trucks 
to various establishments to help support them. Mark mentioned poker run. 
There will be more information later.  

Please bring ideas for places to donate to our October meeting.  

Next meeting will be at Sabe’s Loft in Bay City, WI. @ 6:00 P.M.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:23 P.M by a motion by Dwight and Daryl.  

 

 

 

 

 


